Attachment A

October 25, 2016

Celina City Schools Administration

This letter is my official notification of my impending retirement date

which will be January 1, 2017.

After 25 years of enjoyable employment as custodian in the Celina City
Schools with the best staff members and students, | feel this is my

time to retire and move on to the next phase of my life.

Sincerely,
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